Annie Steinberg, M.D.

The Bridge

31 N. Narberth Avenue

P.O. Box 531

Narberth, PA 19072
  








June  2010.
Dear Parents:

Thank you for your interest in working together on behalf of your child/adolescent and your family.  Obtaining a psychiatric evaluation can be a fairly lengthy process, which is often compounded by a waiting list.  This is how you can help speed up this process:

1.
Gather all of the information that may be of help in answering your questions and achieving your goals for the first evaluation session.


a.
Obtain copies of any medical, neurological, psychological, educational, or psychiatric 


evaluations performed within the past several years.  


b.
Obtain copies of your child’s report cards for the past several years, as well as the most 


recent CER (Comprehensive Evaluation Report).  
You may need to send a release to 


the school to have this sent to me.  Obtain copies of all relevant incidence reports, 


letters from teachers, dormitory counselors, etc., describing problems in the school 


setting.

2.
If enclosed, please:


a.
Sign Release of Information Forms and send to relevant hospitals, school district, 


therapists, etc.  Sign Consent for Treatment if included in packet.


b.
Complete the Child Behavior Checklist or other questionnaires that are enclosed (or 


that will be mailed to you).


c.
Give your child’s teacher the Teachers’ Report Form(s) that are enclosed.

3.
Write a letter describing your goals and objectives for our meeting.


a.  
Please include your understanding of the current problem, and your feelings about what 

could help to improve the current situation.

b. Describe positive aspects, strengths and challenges of your child or adolescent, and your hopes for his or her future.


c.
Please tell your child about this appointment and your goals for our meeting.  Invite your child (and siblings if relevant) to write a letter or draw a picture about his/her perspectives of the current situation and reasons for referral.


d.
If there are parents, stepparents, or other caregivers involved (grandparents, aunts or 


uncles, close friends who have different concerns), please ask them to write their own 


letter and include their questions, concerns, goals and objectives for the evaluation.

4.  
In addition to the formal reports, please enclose any other written material that you feel 
would be helpful in understanding and addressing your questions.  This may include 
artwork, stories, poems, photographs or other items that you feel capture essential aspects 
of your child.


Please gather all of this information and send it in a single package when completed.  If the school district and/or teachers prefer, they may send the FSP, IEP, educational records, and teachers’ questionnaire directly in a separate envelope.


It is important that this information be returned at least one week before your scheduled visit so that I can review it before we meet.   Please mail this information to me at:

Annie Steinberg, M.D.

P.O. Box 531

Narberth, PA 19072


Our first meeting will likely be close to three hours in duration.  All family members and close relatives or friends should be invited to join.  If you are traveling a great distance, please consider rest stops and mealtimes; there is no cafeteria in the office.  


At times, a school visit is indicated in order to complete the evaluation.  Sometimes a lengthy school observation may be necessary, and you will be asked to observe your child in his or her classroom for a more substantial period of time.


In order to complete the full evaluation, it is likely that we will meet two to three times.  During the last meeting, extensive feedback will be given to you.  Recommendations will be discussed before a final report is completed, if one is necessary.


As parents/advocates, you are most knowledgeable in understanding how I may be of the most help to you.  Please take some time to educate me to the special needs, strengths, and capabilities of your child or adolescent.


I look forward to meeting with you in the near future.

Sincerely,

Annie Steinberg, M.D.




Enclosures

